December 15, 2019

To: Dr. John M. Fahey, Superintendent of Schools, Wayne School District

Subject: Loa Elementary School 2019-2020 TSSA Plan

1. Loa Elementary School will use the funds allocated from TSSA for supplemental classes
as designated in Wayne School District Student Success Framework.

2. Supplemental Classes: The classes address Goal 2 of the district TSSA plan, Culture of
Learning — Excited and Engaged Dreamers: Our district will provide an engaging
environment for teachers and students, based on relevant curriculum with mutual
respect and an emphasis on improvement: $34,081 for additional 4™ grade teacher.

3. Loa Elementary School will review the success of the classes offered to determine if the
classes increased the engaging environment within the school.

Respectfully
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Cherie Blackburn

Principal
Loa Elementary School



